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Watts Remy

From: Cindy Schumacher <cjtroost@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 7:33 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 103 and SB 104

Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
Oregon has lost so many family dairies over the past decade that SB 103 and 104 will further push more out of business.  
Dairy farmers care about environmental stewardship and animal welfare and pride themselves in their farms.  SB 103 
and SB 104 are poorly written as they attack only dairy farms.  Dairy farms are NOT the only farms applying for CAFOs.  
These bills do nothing to address large pig, chicken, or other confined animal feeding operations.  Please vote NO on SB 
103 and SB 104! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cindy Schumacher 
2454 E Santiam St 
Stayton, OR 97383 
cjtroost@hotmail.com 
 


